
On 24th October 2024, students from National Public School,
Kengeri, participated in a highly competitive interschool event
hosted by NHVPS. The competition saw enthusiastic
participation from 19 schools across Bangalore, bringing
together some of the most talented young individuals.
A total of 28 students from NPS, Kengeri, took part in various
categories, demonstrating remarkable skill, creativity, and
teamwork. Our students showcased their exceptional talents,
standing out among the participants.
Their hard work and preparation bore fruit as they won several
accolades across multiple events. The competition provided an
excellent platform for our students to engage with their peers
from other schools, fostering a spirit of healthy competition and
mutual learning.
The event was a resounding success, and NPS, Kengeri, is
proud of the achievements of its students, who brought laurels
to the school.
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“Competition forces creativity and drives innovation.”


